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The New York State Department of Health has extended the deadline to file the
Fiscal Intermediary Authorization Application to December 15, 2017. In addition,
the Department has issued a FAQ, click here to view. Please contact any of our
attorneys in the Home Care group if you have any questions about the application
process, or if you need assistance in completing the FI authorization application.


